Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Return of Right to Buy Grant/Receipts  
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I am trying to find out how much Right to Buy Grant/Receipt (not sure which is the right title as different officers seem to call it one or the other) has not been allocated, so has had to be sent back to Government in the last 5 years. Could this be broken down to the amount in each of these years?

Answer: 
Leicester City Council has not repaid any of its retained Right to Buy receipts back to government.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

